

SPECIAL EDUCATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE (SEAC)

Monday, January 27, 2020 - 9:30 a.m. Teeswater River Room

Bluewater District School Board Education Centre

SEAC Members: Lorie Hill, FASworld Canada; Jackie Ralph, Canadian Mental Health Association,

Grey Bruce Branch Mental Health and Addiction Services; Alicia Rosenburg, Bruce Grey Child & Family Services; Michelle Scobie, Keystone Child, Youth & Family Services; Michelle Shevalier, Member-at-Large; Marlene Webb, Community Living

Walkerton and District

Trustee Members: Tracy Lynn Atkinson, Marilyn McComb

Student Senators: Alexandra Oestreicher, Walkerton District Community School;

Julianna Rutledge, Kincardine District Senior School

Resource Staff: Cynthia Lemon, Superintendent of Education; Blair Hilts, Learning Services

Administrator; Joyce Nicoll, Executive Assistant (Recorder)

- 1. Welcome and Acknowledgement
- 2. Election of Chair
- Election of Vice-Chair
- 4. Approval of Agenda
- 5. Approval of Minutes
- 6. Business Arising from the Minutes

Reports/Updates:

- 7. Voices from the Field Flex Program
- 8. Student Voice
- 9. Superintendent Update
- 10. Trustee Update
- 11. Member(s) Update and Discussion

Action Items:

- 12. SEAC Communications
 - 12.1 Question of the Week
 - 12.2 Letter of Support
- 13. Notice of Motion
- 14. Agenda Building 2019-2020
- 15. Communications Received
 - 15.1 Durham District School Board
 - 15.2 Windsor-Essex Catholic District School Board
 - 15.3 Minister's Advisory Council on Special Education
- 16. Other Business
- 17. Adjournment

Date of Next Meeting: February 24, 2020 at 9:30 a.m. - Bluewater DSB Education Centre

Information items: Terms of Reference; Bluewater Website: http://www.bwdsb.on.ca/; Business Committee of the Whole Minutes: http://www.bwdsb.on.ca/Director/BD_Committee/Business_Ctte/Archives/; Budget information may be found on the Bluewater website: http://www.bwdsb.on.ca/

cc. Administrative Council: Alana Murray, Robert Cummings, Paul Hambleton, Wendy Kolohon, Cynthia Lemon, Lori Wilder

As a courtesy to your colleagues, you are reminded to use fragrance free products.